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Oregon has had the vote by mail system in place for my entire adult life. My first time 

voting was in 2000. It is a system that makes it easy for those of us with busy working 

lives to continue engaging and not get in the way of our productivity. I have voted in 

every election since 2000 because of this. Going back to more archaic voting 

systems does not help Oregon, it only serves to punish hardworking citizens. I don't 

have any problem with voters being required to prove citizenship at the time of 

signing up to vote as only citizens should be allowed to vote. I do have a problem 

with disenfranchising those of us who are middle class working citizens, especially 

since Oregon's voting model has been shown to have less fraud associated with it 

than states that already require in person voting. 


